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Milton Road site 
 
The community building planning application has been lodged with Cherwell District Council (CDC) 
and can be seen on their planning website, reference no: 19/02796/F.  Once planning permission 
has been given, we will begin by applying for large grants to cover the cost of the building work.  
This stage can only go forward when enough funds have been committed to the project by grant 
awarding bodies. Publicity boards, showing the site layout and internal plans of the building, can be 
viewed at Adderbury library, the WFAC website and on display at our fundraising events.  
  
Preparation of the sports pitches at the Milton Road site will begin in the Spring or when the 
weather permits. 
 
The WFAC have been considering ideas already put forward to improve the facilities at the Lucy 
Plackett area  

 
Fundraising 

 
We have registered with the Cherwell Lottery and the “easyfundraising” shopping site and are 

actively publicising this to encourage more people to support us by these methods. 

 

Adderbury Park Football Club are organising a Race Evening on Saturday, 28th March with all 
proceeds to go towards the sports and community project.    
 
Other fundraising events: 
 

- VE Day Celebrations Aunt Agatha Tea Party on Sunday, 10th May 
 

- Community Day on Saturday, 19th September.  We are looking for volunteers to help us 
as there is a lot of work involved in the run up to the event. 

  
- Autumn Aunt Agatha Tea Party, Sunday, 11th October  

 
- Christmas Aunt Agatha Tea Party, Sunday, 13th December.   

 
Owing to the success of the Autumn Ball last year, we were able to donate £200 to Katharine 
House Hospice, £200 to Lake House, who used our donation to pay for the piper at their recent 
Burns Night Celebration, and The Let’s Play Project who used our donation to help fund their 
recent drama show case evening. 
 
We are not having an Autumn Ball this year but are thinking about the possibility of a “Spring Ball” 
for 2021.  Watch this space! 
 
 

Pam Haynes 

Trustee of WFAC 
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